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COVID-19 VISITING TEAMS PROTOCOLS
Venue’s: Debenham Leisure Centre/Debenham Primary School
At all times visiting teams’ players, management staff and spectators must adhere to the current Government Guidelines, FA Guidelines and Debenham Youth protocol at the time of there visit to any of the venues detailed above.
We are operating a test and trace system through the FA; can all attendees please scan the QR code on arrival and log who has is attending with you please.

· Teams Arriving must not share vehicles unless members of the same household/ support bubble or all passengers should wear face coverings as detailed in the FA Guidelines.
· Parking at venues is available, please ensure social distancing is maintained when parking.
· You will have been advised by the team your playing of where to go for the game, the Leisure Centre will have a one-way system in place. 
· Any player or players members of the household that shows the symptoms of COVID-19 must not attend and follow Government guidelines
· The use of club water/drinks bottles is strictly prohibited- players, coaches and officials are required to provide their own clearly marked bottles which must be kept individually isolated.
· Players need to arrive in playing clothes and footwear, no changing facilities will be available. 
· Hand sanitiser must be given to each player before and after play at a safe distance by coaches/managers
· Players are to keep in their respective bubbles and social distance before and after the game and in the half-time drinks break
· When the ball goes out of play it should not be retrieved by non-participants and should be retrieved by using the feet not hands where possible.
· No spitting
· No goal celebrations involving hugging, close contact, etc
· Parents/carers staying on site during the games are asked to social distance whilst on site.
· Parents/carers that are spectating are asked to keep with their own players pitch side area and not to mix with other spectating parents/carers and within Government Guidelines (no more than 6 to a group).
· Opposing teams at all venues should leave immediately after the match to ensure social distancing maintained. At both venues there is sufficient space to ensure social distancing remains in place.
· By entering our venues, you confirm that you will agree to any instruction given to you by a Club representative or member staff on site without debate, argument or confrontation to ensure that COVID-19 protocols are maintained.
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